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 PROPOSED PUFFIN CROSSING - WYNSOME STREET, SOUTHWICK  
 
 
Purpose of Report 
 
To consider the objections received following the formal advertisement of a PUFFIN Crossing 
(Pedestrian User Friendly Intelligent) at Wynsome Street, Southwick. 
 
 
Consultation 
 
Consultations (at pre-consultation and full consultation stage) have been undertaken with the 
Fire, Police and Ambulance Services and also with the relevant bus companies. The Parish 
Councils have been consulted. Correspondence has been received and acknowledged from the 
local Wiltshire Council Member. Advertisements have been posted in the local press and 
notices erected in prominent positions close to the proposed crossing location on site (see 
Appendix 1). 
 
 
Options Considered 
 
To: 
 
(i) Implement the proposal as advertised. 

 
(ii) Not implement the proposal. 

 
(iii) Implement the proposal with amendments. 
 
 
Reason for Decision 
 
To provide improved crossing provision for pedestrians using Wynsome Street, Southwick. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

INTENTION TO MAKE DECISION 
 

Following consultation with officers I give notice that I intend to make the 
decision set out in the attached report.  If you would like to make any 
representations to me on this issue please do so by  12 February 2014. 
 
 

 

 
 
The following supporting documents are attached:   
 
Report 
Appendix 1 - Site Notice 
Appendix 2 - Objectors and Comments 
Appendix 3 - Pedestran Survey Location Plan  
 
 
 
 
Date:    …………………………………… ………………………………………… 
 
 Cllr John Thomson 
 Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member for 
Highways, Streetscene and Broadband 
 


